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M1Reference: Docket 71-6601

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In reply to your letter of May 17, 1979 please be advised that we are
preparing a consolidated application for renewal of Certificate of
Compliance No. 6601. This application will include Drawing No.
1042-D-0021, Rev. D, as you requested.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

CHEM-NUCLEF SYSTEMS, INC.

Louis E. Reyr. olds
Director
Regulatory Affairs
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